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Preble St Sewer Separation Project Update 

Starting on at 9 PM on Friday April 5th until 9 PM Sunday April 7th, Preble Street between Marginal Way 
and Baxter Blvd. will be closed in both directions for installation of sewer and storm pipes in the 
intersection. 

Traffic will be able to travel on Marginal Way both directions. 

For those using Preble St to go into the midtown area, please use Marginal Way to get to Preble Street 

For those leaving midtown area via Elm Street, please use Marginal Way to Forest Avenue to bypass the 
construction zone 

If you have questions, please contact the project engineer, Gerry Remsen, at 207-874-8838 

 


